
 

Professor Olav Hanssens vei 10, Boks 599, 4003 Stavanger, telefon: 51 87 32 00, telefaks: 51 87 15 26, E-post: postboks@ptil.no, internett: www.ptil.no 

Engie E og P Norge AS 

Postboks 242  Forus 

 

4066 Stavanger 

 
 Vår saksbehandler 

  Kristi Wiger 

 
Deres ref. Vår ref. (bes oppgitt ved svar) Dato 
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Dear Sirs 

Order following investigation of condensate leak on Gjøa 21 June 2017 

We conducted an investigation from 26 June-11 December 2017 into the incident involving a 

condensate leak on Gjøa. 

We refer to the notice of an order and the dispatch of our report. In accordance with the 

notice, the following order is hereby issued. 

Pursuant to section 69 of the framework regulations on administrative decisions, see section 5 

of the management regulations on barriers, Engie is ordered to take the necessary measures to 

ensure that safety-critical equipment is operated, tested and maintained in a way which 

ensures the performance of the barriers at all times. See chapter 7.1 .1 in the report. 

  

The deadline for compliance with this order is set to 16 February 2018. We must be informed 

when the order has been complied with. 

 

An appeal can be made against this decision pursuant to section 28 of the Public 

Administration Act. The deadline is three weeks from the receipt of this letter. A possible 

appeal will be heard by the Ministry of Labour and Social Affairs, but must be submitted to 

us. Further information on the procedure for making an appeal can be obtained from us. 

 

This decision must be made known to union officials, including the safety delegates, pursuant 

to section 18-6, paragraph 8, of the Working Environment Act. 

 

The decision will be published on www.ptil.no. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Odd Rune Skilbrei by authority 

Supervision coordinator 

 

Kristi Wiger 

Principal engineer 
 

 

This letter has been approved electronically in the PSA and accordingly bears no signatures. 


